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DEPARTMENT O F STATE 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON 

March 10, 1937. 

Dear Mr. Minister:-

I am very appreciative of your letter of February 

33, which I have read with the interest which attaches 

to all of your letters. I am indebted to you for your 

carefuly, painstaking and diligent efforts to report 

fully the important developments in that region. 

Trusting you and your family are well, 

Sincerely yours, 

The Honorable 

George 3. Messersmith, 

American Minister, 

Vienna. 
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